The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in regular session on Monday, December 5, 2016 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Presiding at the meeting was Mayor Medesa Sander, City Clerk Sheila Herman, City Treasurer Elsie Herman and the following Council Members, Bill Stark, Bob Tryon, Barb Matal and Thomas McElroy.  Also present was maintenance personnel Sara Kay Carrell.

Bill made a motion to approve the November 7, 2016 minutes as read.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The Clerk presented city mail, water screening reports and bills.  A records request was received, has been answered and completed.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]City Maintenance personnel reported all water samples up to date and mailed.  All water systems are in good order.  Mid-Co Diving has completed the water tower inspection.  Meters were read later than they usually are due to an unexpected event.  Tasks completed, repairs, maintenance and supplies necessary for proper operations was also reported.
 
Old Business
Property under condemning has been taken care of and process is closed.

Bill made a motion to adopt and approve ordinance #2016-1/water, Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.  Bob made a motion to adopt and approve ordinance #2016-2/trash.  Barb seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Discussion was held on enforcement of ordinance #105/dogs running at large with fines to be accessed of $25/per dog/per incident. 

New Business
Bill made a motion to renew 2 CMB licenses for Sonny’s Tavern.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

A burn complaint was brought to council and was addressed.  Residents are encouraged to follow county regulations and call control burns in to the Sherriff’s Office.

Statute changes for elections held in April to be held in November was discussed.  Clerk to follow up with City attorney.

Bill made a motion to pay the bills.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday, January 9, 2017 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Anyone with questions or concerns is encouraged to attend City meetings.

There being no further business to discuss, Bill made a motion to close the meeting.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 8:37 p.m.


							   Approved this 9th day of January, 2017
							   Medesa Sander, Mayor
							   Sheila Herman, City Clerk

                                                                                         
									
                                                                                                                                                                                 


